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Brussels, 4 April 2022 
 

 
Thank you for your solidarity 

 
 

Dear Prof. Şebnem Korur Fincancı, 

 

We thank you for your letter dating from 1 April 2022 and your firm condemnation of the 

targeting of healthcare services, facilities, and personnel during wars and armed conflicts.  

 

We commend the TMA’s commitment to standing in solidarity with the victims of the war and 

your readiness for all forms of cooperation within the conceptual framework of “Health Care in 

Danger” by the World Medical Association. We will forward your letter to the Ukrainian Medical 

Association for whom your statement of solidarity will surely be great encouragement.  

 

We share your hope that the war and suffering will end soon. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Dr Christiaan Keijzer                            Annabel Seebohm, LL.M. 
CPME President       CPME Secretary General 

                                                                    
 
 
     
 
 


